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Key Messages 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
This half term has been quite different from the last as we have stepped into another period of school being 
closed except for vulnerable and key worker children. But as I reflect back on the past few weeks, I am amazed at 
the magnificent adjustment the children and all the parents / carers have made to our different way of teaching. 
The engagement has been exceptional with a huge percentage of children accessing, completing and interacting 
with their online learning and sharing thoughts, learning and games with each other, without being in the same 
space. This fills me with pride, to see how they have adapted and taken on this new challenge with vigour and 
enthusiasm showing the adults around them how resilient they can be. Well done to them all! 
 
On our website, we have included more information about our remote learning offer. We feel this has been the 
right approach for our children. Thank you to those that have shared their thoughts with us as we have reflected 
and implemented some changes over the past few weeks. As I’m sure you will understand, one size will never fit 
all but we are trying to find the best solution for the majority and trying to offer as much support as we can. 
 
Recently it has been announced that schools will not fully open until at least 8th March. February half term is also a 
holiday for all and school will not be open for any children. 
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to remind everyone that your best is good enough. You are all working incredibly 
hard and this lockdown ahs been more challenging than before, so please be kind to yourselves. If you are safe, 
healthy, loved and cared for then appreciate those things in life. We do not expect you as parents to all be 
teachers suddenly and whatever you can do to support your child will help them. Make sure all the family takes 
some time to step away and do something that you all enjoy and makes you feel more relaxed.  
 
As always, any support you need please get in touch, we are here to offer practical advice or just a listening ear! 
 
Stay safe and healthy everyone. 
 
Weduc  
At Green Lane we are using Weduc as a way of communicating with parents. We will no longer be sending paper 
copies of home learning. Notifications about your child’s online learning will be messaged to you via Weduc. 
Teachers will also give you updates about your child’s class through Weduc. If you do not have access to Weduc 
please speak to a member of the office team on 01274 774644.   

 
Home Learning  
Where possible, the children should be accessing learning every day as if they are in school. All teachers are 
providing learning activities through Microsoft Sway. For most children these activities are posted to their Purple 
Mash account. If there are any problems accessing the online learning then please be in touch: 01274 774644 or 
on homelearning@greenlane.ngfl.ac.uk 
 
Mr Moore, our Computing specialist teacher, has set up some parent videos to help parents to understand how to 
use the technology. These can be found on the Green Lane Youtube channel.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfFsjLq3OWRSp8uCtFAC4BQ 

 

mailto:homelearning@greenlane.ngfl.ac.uk
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfFsjLq3OWRSp8uCtFAC4BQ
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Upcoming Events 
February 

Monday 22nd 
February 

Children to commence online learning. 
School open for critical worker children and vulnerable children. 

March 
Thursday 4th 

March 
World Book Day 

Monday 8th 
March 

International Women’s Day 

Friday 12th March Science Day 

Monday 22nd 
March 

Spring celebration. 

Friday 26th March Wear a hat day for Brain Tumour Research 

Friday 26th March 
 

School closes for the Easter holiday 

April 
Monday 12th 
April
  

Return to school for the start of Spring 2 term. 

Green Lane Learning Highlights 
There has been some fantastic learning happening at home. It makes us really happy when we get photos 
of work sent in. A special thank you to all the supportive parents for helping this to happen. 
Here are a few of the highlights our classes this half term: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This is some of the things that 

have been sent to us from our 

terrific children in Year 6. 
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Children working really 

hard in Yr 3 and 4 at home. 

We are so impressed with 

the amazing work. 
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Terrific snow sculptures 

have been made and 

plenty have developed 

other skills at home like 

baking skills. 

Lovely craft projects happening 

with many of the children – we 

especially enjoyed receiving the 

pictures of children reflecting on 

Children’s Mental Health Week. 
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We are super proud of 

our youngest learners 

who are still 

exploring, playing and 

thinking at home too! 


